
132

Alexander Gunyon

From: Simon Postgate 
Sent: 02 June 2024 17:16
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to the development at Blean

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to communicate my profound disapproval and objection to the housing development at and around Blean. 
I grew up and played in the are as a child. When I returned to the brook near my house (Red Lion House) recently, I 
found that the whole area smelt of urine. If the drainage cannot be controlled now how much worse will it be with 
hundreds and hundreds of new and unnecessary houses? 
 
Please stop this crazy plan, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Simon Postgate 
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